Parks & Recreation Commission Minutes - Special Meeting, April 2, 2018 @ 5:00pm

Commission Members Present: Lyn Stan Vice-Chair, Larry Smith, Pam Fitzgerald, Don Janik, Gary Martin, Phil Chura, Stacie Ohsberg

Absent: Mark Lane, and Tuesday Orluk

Larry Smith presented to our members the Town Improvement Committee recommendations for the Bandstand floor. The best option is to replace the floor with a manufactured product. Bids were from Prestige Builders and Glen Aldrich Carpentry. Glen is able to start the project right away. Lyn Stan, Pam Fitzgerald and Phil Chura will meet with Glen to discuss the floor color this week.

Motion: Gary Martin moved to accept the bid recommended by the Town Improvement Committee to hire Glen Aldrich Carpentry in the amount of \$14,300 and not to exceed \$14,500.

Second: Pam Fitzgerald Motion passed 6-0-0.

The meeting adjourned at 5:20pm

Lyn Stan

Secretary of the Evening